
Litter and rubbish concerns
#dundeewestend
Over the weekend, I have had numerous concerns about a minority of people
using our local parks in the lovely weather but leaving their rubbish behind
them.

The photos below are just a few examples – from Lochee Park and Magdalen
Green – and there were also examples on Balgay Hill.

I am grateful for the efforts of council environment staff over the weekend
to clean this up and have reported concerns raised by residents.

Most people are sensible enough to use litter bins and tidy behind them and
that’s the message residents would like everyone to take on board.
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